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From: kyah brown 
Sent: Wednesday, 31 August 2022 4:27 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Fwd: Northern Beaches Local Planning Panel Notice
Attachments: letter.pdf

Categories: NBLPP

To whom it may concern, 

I am a resident in Belrose, in walking distance to Wyatt avenue. 

I do not give consent to the boarding house being constructed and hope you take my voice and the voice of many in 
the community that agree with mw. 

Kyah Brown 
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